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1. AGM 2021 

 

This is the required “no later than 30 days” notice required by our section by-

laws of our AGM for 2021 which will be held online immediately after the next 

webinar (see below – Item 2). As is our custom, non-members are welcome to 

attend but may not vote. Note that we have sent this notice to all on my mailing 

list, members and non-members. We know of all who have paid by credit card 

and many of those who have paid by BACS transfer. We will be checking the 

status of all who have had invoices from me for BACS before the meeting with 

the treasurer. 

 

2. Next Webinar 

 

The next webinar will be “Particulate Pollution – The PM2.5 Crises” on the 18th 

August at 2pm British Summer Time. Registration will open shortly, and we 

shall send out a further calling notice at the appropriate time. This, and the other 

2021 webinars, are free to members and non-members alike. 

 

3. Subsequent Educational Webinars 2021 

 

We have another 2 events in the calendar on the 7th October 2021 - Confined 

Space – ‘The Hidden Hazard’ and 9th December 2021 - Radiological Hazards. 

The full programme can be found at:-  https://www.isrp.com/news/335-isrp-

2021-webinar-series 

 

4. Webinars/Meetings for 2022 

 

As things currently stand in the UK and Europe it is not possible to predict if our 

future meetings will be able to resume face to face in 2022 or if they will have to 

continue via Zoom. However, we will continue with our virtual educational 

programme and welcome suggestions for subjects to be covered in our 2022 
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series or speakers that we could approach. Please contact the section chair 

(dcrouch@mmm.com) or secretary (Secretary@isrpeurope.com) with your 

ideas. 

 

5. Journal Available On-Line. 

 

The latest issue of the isrp Journal (Volume 38 No 1) is available at:- 

 

https://www.isrp.com/ 

 

Follow links to Journal. The full journal is for members only but non-members 

will find that some articles are open access. 

 

If you believe that you are a member in good standing and cannot log in to 

isrp.com as a member please contact the secretary immediately. The isrp.com 

website only knows of current memberships if we register them manually and it 

is possible that some have been missed. There is no direct link between paying 

your subscription on isrpeurope.com and the isrp.com sites. 

 

Mike Williams at Secretary@isrpeurope.com 

Secretary isrp European Section. 

July 15th 2021 
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